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Dear Ms. Stambaugh, Thanks for your message. This story presents a very interesting legal 
argument, where as you note in your message, the original intent of this legislation was to deal 
with situations of a child borne through infidelity of a married woman. This is obviously 
something very different. 

As state legislator, I have requested our legal staff to research this issue and see if the statute can 
be amended without creating any unintended consequences. I did receive a preliminary report 
and because of various court rulings, there is no clearcut legislation that could solve the 
problem. We will continue to review this issue. 

Thanks again for writing. 

Sincerely,  

David W. Palsrok 
State Representative 
101st District  

State Capitol 
P.O. Box 30014 
Lansing, MI 48909-7514  

517-373-0825  
517-373-9461 Fax 
Davidpalsrok@house.mi.gov 


